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Details of the cleansing studies used to establish reopening criteria for 
growing areas conditionally managed on rainfall triggers were 
reviewed. 

 

It was determined that cleansing studies with shellfish meats were not 
conducted for all conditionally managed areas [2015 NSSP MO Chapter 
IV@.03 C.(2)(c)(iii)] and that the ME DMR is using a modeling method 
developed for several watersheds in ME by the University of Maine.  

 

This issue is not being documented as a program deficiency at this 
time since the topic of cleansing studies in general is under discussion 
and pending a policy decision at the FDA’s CFSAN. During the current 
evaluation the ME DMR indicated that data may be available from prior 
research projects in many of the conditional areas managed on rainfall 
that may be used to further support the automatic reopenings of 
growing areas and the DMR is encouraged to review and compile this 
data in a written document as it has already done for some 
conditionally managed areas. 







 



 



 



 Meat and water testing for some areas led to 
reopenings less then 14 days 

 Use these studies to support management in 
other watersheds in the same bin 

 Work toward a representative cleansing study 
for each bin 

 Water only testing 
◦ No meat standard 

◦ Established precedent for relay and depuration  


